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THOSE PARTIES INTERESTED IN HIGH-LEVEL WASTE

TESTIMONY SUBMITTED BY NRC.CONCERNING THE CIVILIAN HIGH-LEVEL RADIOACTIVE
WASTE MANAGEMENT PROGRAM (SP-92-029)

Enclosed for your information is a copy of the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory

Commission's (NRC) prepared testimony submitted February 6, 1992, by Robert

Bernero, Director, Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards before the

U.S. House of Representatives' Science, Space and Technology Subcommittee on

Energy. I hope you find this information useful in providing you with a

status report on NRC's repository licensing program. This testimony

emphasizes NRC's reviews of the Department of Energy site characterization

program at Yucca Mountain, Nevada, and it also addresses the NRC staff's

review of the Environmental Protection Agency high-level waste standards.

Sincerely,
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4YPCarlton Kammerer, Director
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